[bookmark: _GoBack]In 1977 Di joined as a Foundation member of Adelaide Masters, which was the first Aussi Masters Club in South Australia. Over the next ten years Di served on committees in various roles and was awarded Life Membership of Adelaide Masters in the mid-eighties. In 1993 her sister, Mary, and Di did a marshalling course and decided we would like to become volunteer marshals as a means of repaying all the fun Masters swimming had given us. Since then they have consistently marshalled swimmers in Interclubs, Nationals, Australian Masters Games, Regional Masters Games and  the World Police and Firemen’s Games. Quite often they would marshal their own event and then jump on the block to compete.
 
